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Thursday 7th March 2024 

South Hunsley Partnership Schools – Spring Musical Showcase 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thank you for completing and returning the slip to allow your child to take part in the above event at South Hunsley on 

Wednesday 13th March. 

We will be leaving school at 2pm and travelling to South Hunsley by coach.  During the afternoon we will have a 

rehearsal session with the other schools then we will have a break before the performance to parents/carers starts at 

6pm. 

All children will need to bring a ‘packed tea’ and a water bottle with them.  

The children will be wearing their Theatre Club t-shirts that they wore in London for The Lion King performance – 

please can these be sent into school by Tuesday morning so we can make sure no one is missing one. 

The concert will be followed by some refreshments at South Hunsley and we do expect that all children will be 

collected by parents/carers from South Hunsley.  Although we do not know the exact finish time of the concert, I 

would expect it to be no later than 7-7:15pm. 

If you are attending the concert then we will bring the children to you in the audience at the end of the performance, if 

you are not attending then please let us know as soon as possible and we will arrange a place to meet at the end of 

the concert. 

We are very much looking forward to showing you how well we are doing learning our songs from The Lion King and 

very much hope that you enjoy the concert.  

If you have any questions, or there are any issues with collection after the concert, please do get in touch via the 

school office as soon as possible.  

Thank you  

H Shepherdson 

Headteacher 
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